MISSOULA BUILDING MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT
== SOt 200 W BROADWAY ST
MISSOULA MT 59802-4292

(406) 721-5700

March 7, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:
Recommendation letter for Sirius Construction, Inc.

Sirius Construction has worked on these projects for Missoula County: PHC West
through 5 phases of remodeling and new construction, the Missoula County
Administration through 3 phases of remodeling, the remodeling of the Missoula County
RVS building, the remodeling the old county print shop into our Risk and Benefits
building and work at the Historical Museum.

Throughout all these projects Sirius Construction has done a very good job of managing
the projects, completed them on time, the quality of their work was excellent,
communicated easily with the County, took care of any issues that came up and all in all
was a good construction company to work with.

| would recommend this company to work on any project that you may have. Their staff
and subcontractors were very professional to work with.

If you have any questions please give me a call at 406-258-4756.

Sincerely, [
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Larry Farnes

Missoula County Facilities Director



